
 

 

TRAFFIC NOTICE 
BTA Sail GP block party 

 

       

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, businesses 
and the general public of the following road closure from 
6:00pm to 10:00pm on Thursday 12th of May. 

• Front street between Queen and Parliament Streets.   

• Access will be available to Emergency Vehicles 
ONLY 

• Diversion signs and barriers will be in place. 
• All parking will be RESTRICTED during this time.  

Vehicles will not be able to enter or exit the area 
once the event starts. 

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience this 
may cause.  

City Hall    Frederick Richardson 
5th May 2022    Assistant Superintendent 

 


